Received 8:51 AM
October 26, 2018
Susan J. Jeanfavre

Assistant Town Clerk
Morris Ordinance Committee

Minutes of 09-10-18

The September 10, 2018 meeting of the Morris Ordinance Committee was called
to order at 1:33 p.m. by Secretary Maureen Doyle. In attendance were
members JoAnn Battistone, Town Clerk Laura Halloran, Bev Huntley and
Maureen Doyle. Also present were First Selectman Tom Weik and Kristen Davila,
Director of Community Activities / Municipal Agent Morris Senior Center / Morris
Beach & Recreation.

Appointment of Chairman
On a motion by Maureen Doyle, seconded by Laura Halloran, it was unanimously

VOTED to appoint JoAnn Battistone Chairman.

Minutes
On a motion by Laura Halloran, seconded by Bev Huntley, it was unanimously
VOTED to approve the minutes of February 05, 2018 and June 19, 2018.

Update — American Legal Publishing

Laura Halloran advised the Committee that the Town website had been updated
to reflect the codified ordinances and she will be removing old ordinances from
the website shortly. She has a call into American Legal Publishing with questions
about their updating process of new ordinances.

Morris Beach and Recreation

Kristen Davila reported that attendance had increased at the town beach over
the summer causing multiple problems (photos attached). To resolve some of
these problems in the future the Morris Beach and Recreation submitted a
proposed new ordinance “Morris Town Beach Parking Policy Ordinance
2018"” (attached) to the Committee. It was noted, by First Selectman Weik and
Director Davila, that the fees being proposed are parking fees not beach fees.
The Committee expressed concerns about charging a parking fee to senior
citizens. The Committee will review the proposed new ordinance and discuss it
at the next scheduled meeting.

Public Comment
None

On a motion by Bev Huntley, seconded by Laura Halloran, it was unanimously
VOTED to adjourn the meeting at 2:45 p.m

Respectfully submitted,
Maureen Doyle
Secretary
























Town of Morris

Beach & Recreation

109 East Street

Morris, CT 06763

Tel: 860-567-7437 Fax: 860-567-7450

E-mail: Morrissrctr@optonline.net

Webpage: townofmorrisct.com/beach-and-recreation

Morris Town Beach

Morris Town Beach Parking Policy Ordinance 2018

1.To establish a Morris Town Beach Parking Policy

2. Visitors to the Morris Town Beach must obtain a parking pass before permitted to park
their vehicles on the Morris Town Beach and Recreational Facilities.

3. One-day parking passes are available for Morris residents for a fee $10.00 per vehicle and
for non-residents for a fee $20.00 per vehicle.

4. Season parking passes are available for Morris residents for $30.00 and for non-residents
for $60.00.

5.For this purpose, season is defined as Memorial Day through Labor Day.

6. One day parking passes and season parking passes may be purchased from the Morris
Town Clerk during regular business hours.

7.Gate entry will be monitored and parking passes verified by staff hired by the Morris
Beach and Recreation Commission,

8.The hours of gate monitoring will be set by the Morris Beach and Recreation Commission
and will include, at minimum, weekend day coverage and major holiday coverage.
Additional hours may be added at the discretion of the Commission.

9. Any person violating any of the above rules is subject to a fine of $50.00.

10. All previous recreational facilities rules and regulations apply.

11. No trailer parking, no overnight parking and no camping.



